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On March 15, 2024, the Ingleside/Long Sault Lost Villages Lions Club held a Ladies Night 
in support of Community Living Stormont County.  The event boasted  vendors, draws and 
an auction. Two fashion shows featured clothing from Cathy Watson Fashions, and Juli 
Fashions in Morrisburg.  A new addition to the line up this year ,was a demonstration on 
clothing from the Victorian era featuring clothing from Upper Canada Village. Clothing was 
modelled from the 1800’s depicting the tremendous amount of layers a woman would have 
to don to get ready for the day!  Special thanks to our students, Jazz, Prab, and Sam for 
helping out at the event. Your help was truly appreciated! Heartfelt thanks to Bobbi Latour 
& Shoeless Joe’s for their continued support at the Gal’s Spring Fling. Finally sincere     
gratitude to the Lions Club for their generosity and hard work in making this event possible.  
CLSC thanks you for your ongoing support!  We also wish to thank the vendors, the fashion 
show models, and all the businesses who donated items for the auction. Proceeds from the 
evening will go towards purchasing needed items for individuals we support.  It truly was a         

wonderful evening and enjoyed by everyone that attended.  

 

 Upper Canada      
Village Reverse Strip 
Tease        ➔ 
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 Christmas Pictures From Brodeur  
 

Brodeur participated in a Christmas photo shoot with Katelin taking the photographs. 
 

Photo’s Submitted by: Katelin Morissette  
 
 

Early Christmas Gift 

 
Lise decided to treat herself to an early 
Christmas gift. She purchased a flat screen 
television and her friend David Granger 
mounted it on the wall. The picture speaks for 
itself, Lise is very happy with her purchase. 
 

Submitted by: Lise Granger 

 

 

Home Cooked Meal 
 

Gavin cooking up a hot meal on a cold 
day. General Tao beef stir fry will surely 
keep you warm.  
 
Submitted by: Tina Leclair  
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Christmas At McConnell 
 
Christmas morning at McConnell. 
 
 
Pictures Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort 

Happy Birthday Alain 
 
Alain celebrating his birthday with a cake. 
 
Submitted by:  Katelin Morrisette 

 
 
    

Martine’s Puzzle Board 
 
Katelin and her daughter created a puzzle 
board for Martine.  She can now work on a 
puzzle over a period of time. 
 
Submitted by: Katelin Morrisette 
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Out And About 
 
JJ and Paul enjoying the nice weather 
and some ice cream.  
 
Submitted by: Katelin Morrisette 

 

Go Toronto, Go! 
 
Two friends cheering for Toronto, while 

enjoying a 0.5 beer.    
 
Submitted by: Sue 
 
 

Submitted by: Kerri Vervoort 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mmm, Cupcakes! 
 

Lydia made some cupcakes for social hour at 
her church. She baked them and decorated 
them independently. She loves to bake! 
 

 

Submitted by: Kerri V. 
 

Happy New 
Years from 
the ladies at 
McConnell! 
 

The ladies at 
McConnell enjoyed 
a visit with a new 
puppy named  
Rosebud. 



Page 5 

Employee Recognition Breakfast 
 
On February 28, 2024 the CLSC Employee Recognition Breakfast was held at the Best 
Western Parkway Inn.  Congratulations to all who celebrated a milestone. A special Thank 
you to Sally Currier for photographing the event. 
 

 



In Memory of Ron Hartle 
 
Ron passed away at Cornwall Community Hospital 
on March 15, 2024.  He was a long-time member of 
the CLSC family. Our condolences go out to Ron’s 
family and all those who knew him.   

 
 
 

Marydale Celebrates Easter 
 
 
Pictures Submitted by: Katelin Morrissette 
 
 
 


